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3rd Quarter Newsletter - 2008 Hunting Season
To Our Valued Friends & Clients,

We are now entering the last quarter of the season and we are happy to report that we have had an outstanding 2008 season so far. 

Apart from getting top class trophies we have had the pleasure of having a very cosmopolitan  group of clients. This year we have successfully guided clients from USA, Canada, England, Germany, Russia, Bulgaria, India, Japan, South Africa, Australia & New Caledonia.
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Tiger Odyssey has been very busy especially in the later part of the season as the water temperatures have heated up and the fishing has been world class. To date the best tiger this year is 18 lbs, vundu 70 lbs and bream 5lbs.
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While the political picture in Zimbabwe remains undecided to date, the season has proved that Zim is still a wonderful, safe and friendly destination to visit. The girls are on top of all the shortages and have done a superb job of making sure we have not been short of anything.

As we enter the last quarter we are starting to focus on the Dallas and Reno shows. We will be in booth 106 in Dallas & 18 in Reno where we hope to see as many friends as possible!

Till then happy hunting.

Buzz, Myles and the rest of the crew
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